
 

 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Kathryn Salyer Cox 
Lone Troop Committee Chair 
USA Girl Scouts Overseas 
Kuwait 
 
 
                                 1st March 2000 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
I was delighted to meet you at the “Thinking Day” Ceremony at our Residence and I 
hope that you found it enjoyable. 
 
On that occasion, we spoke about the possibility of holding a joint Kuwaiti/British/US 
event in the garden on 2nd April.  I am writing to say that I have discussed this with 
Nadia Taylor, the British Guides’ District Commissioner and we would like very 
much to go ahead with this. 
 
We would suggest 30 guides from each group should attend with along with you and 
their leaders.  If each group could prepare a short programme about their activities 
and bring some photographs of their group, it would make for a useful and pleasant 
meeting.  We could commence at either 4.30pm or 5.00pm and aim to finish at 
6.30pm.  We will provide refreshments (and make sure that they do not run out!). 
 
Please could you confirm acceptance to our social secretary, Huda Al Zahem on 240 
3334/5, ext 227.   Nadia Taylor will then be in touch with you to discuss details of the 
programme. 
 
With all good wishes. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CAROLINE MUIR       

British Embassy 
Kuwait 

 
PO Box 2 Safat 
13001 Kuwait 

Telephone: 240 3324/5/6/7 
Facsimile: 242 6799 


